
 
                      
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS MEDICATION 
DELIVERIES 

 
 

The last date for medication deliveries will be: 
 Friday, 21

st
 December 2018 

 
There will be NO DELIVERIES between 

Christmas & New Year 

 

Medication Deliveries will re-commence on: 
 Wednesday, 2

nd
 January 2019 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause 

 

 
 
 



 
 


